
 
 

 
 
August 6, 2021        Legistar Item:  
 
 
To:  Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
  Public Works and Services Committee 
 
From:  Ron J. Pritzlaff 
  Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Operations 
 
Re: Bids – Wisconsin Avenue Two-Way Conversion  
 
On Thursday, August 5, 2021, at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works 
received bids for Contract 2021066 – Wisconsin Avenue Two-Way Conversion. 
 
No bids were received on this contract.  Staff recommends that this item be received 
and filed pending an investigation as to the reason(s).  Once the Department of Public 
Works has concluded the investigation, a strategy will be developed to re-bid the 
project, combine it with a larger project, or adjust the timing such that it’s more attractive 
to potential bidders. 
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